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Upcoming Events: 

 
January 8 - First Day of the 2nd 
Semester 
 
January 10 - Mrs. Anderson’s 
Birthday!  :)  
 
January 11 - All-District Clinic and 
Concert at TWU 
 
January 19 - 7th Grade Select Band 
Clinic and Concert at Forestwood MS 
 
January 21 - No school 
 
January 29 - 5th Grade Fine Arts 
Showcase - Wind Ensemble 
 
February 5 - Pre-UIL Concert and Sight 
Reading Contest at Ryan HS - Wind 
Ensemble and Symphonic Band 
 
February 7 - Snare Soiree (Percussion 
students) at Braswell HS 
 
   
 

 

6 JANUARY 2019 

Dear Navo Band Family-  

I hope everyone had a wonderful and restful break!  I am looking forward 

to seeing everyone at school this week!  

We are going to hit the ground running this week and resume sectionals. 

Please refer to the band website for the current sectional schedule.  It is 
listed under the “Our Bands” section.   

Our All-District students will be working at TWU on Friday with Mrs. 

Kathy Johnson (my former middle school band director). They will be 
performing their All-District concert this Friday, January 11th at 7pm.  All 
are welcome and encouraged to attend this concert at Margo Jones 
Performance Hall at TWU.  I’ll send an email to our All-District students 
with more info and they will receive their music on Tuesday.  FYI...I will 
need to plan one sectional with those students prior to Friday, stay 
tuned! 

We are so excited to be able to be given the opportunity by Braswell HS 

Band to offer lessons on scholarship/financial-aid thanks to their 
generous donation to our program.  The money given to us at the end of 
last semester will help us get off the ground, but we will need to add to 
that to help offer lessons to ​many​ students.  We will be doing a donations 
based fundraiser next month (a Practice-A-Thon) that will go towards 
building this scholarship/financial-aid  account for our students.  Please 
stay tuned for more info on this.  

Symphonic Band and Wind Ensemble will be working very hard in class 

and outside of class the next few months as we prepare for our Pre-UIL 
and UIL Concert and Sight Reading Contests.   Please check the band 
calendar to make sure these and other important dates are in your 
calendar.   

Have a great week!!!  

Mrs. Anderson  
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